

Midleton Juvenile Committee Meeting Minutes

2018-03

Midleton Juvenile Committee 2018

Chairman	Paudie O'Brien	Vice Chairman	Willie Lawton
Secretary	Michael Carroll	Registrar	Tracy Saunderson
Treasurer	Mary Quinn	PRO	Ruth Walsh
Child Welfare Officer	Ingrid O Riordan	Coaching Officer	Martin McSweeney

Meeting		20 th February 2018 at 8pm.			
Date:		, .			
Attendee's:		John Murray (Fe6), Shane O'Dowd (Fe8), Robbie Barry (Fe9), Michael Carroll, Willie Lawton (Fe 10), Ed Coughlan (Fe11), Martin Mc Sweeney (Fe 12), Ray Fitzgerald (Fe13), Liam Barry (Fe14), Gerry Smith (Fe15), Steve Kane (Fe16), Ruth Walsh, Ingrid O'Riordan, Paudie O'Brien, Tracy Saunderson			
Item					
Α	Outdoor/Indoor Training Dates:				
		a. Outdoor Training			
		i. Main pitch closed – due to reopen after March 17^{TH} .			
		ii. Community Centre - Indoor training to finish on March 10th –			
		Easter break and resume on main pitch on Saturday April 7 th .			
		iii. Hockey Pitch – Fe9's & Fe10's return to training on Wednesdays			
		6pm-7pm (date TBC). Fe11's training Tuesday 6pm-7pm.			
В	<u>Upcon</u>	pcoming Courses:			
	-	Foundation Level Training – The next foundation course to take place in the club			
		is on SATURDAY March 10 th – any coaches that has yet to complete the			
		foundation course and cannot attend this date MUST complete the foundation			
		course at another club before March 31 st – see www.rebelogcoaching.com for			
		details of dates and times of other clubs offering the foundation course. A total			
		of 20 coaches have to complete same.			
	-	 Child Welfare Training – Next Child Protection course to be run on WEDNESDAY 14TH March. Note that in future, Child Protection Course will be mandatory for all 			
		coaches before Foundation course is offered. All TEAM MANAGERS should notify			
		coaches in their groups of the necessity to attend this course.			
	_	Young Whistlers Workshop – referee workshop as information night for possible			
		new young whistlers to take place at 6.30pm on February 26 th (Fe15 & Fe16 boys			
		only). Club to look at how these young whistlers can be supported throughout			
		the year. €15 per match per referee to be paid by each team manager on the day			
		of the match. Each young referee to be given GAA top & requested to wear same			
		when refereeing. Note that FE15 boys will ONLY be allowed to referee Fe7 & Fe8			

	matches – Fe16 will also be allowed to referee Fe10 & Fe11. Confirmation
	required as to how contact between team managers and parents of young
	referees will be arranged for all home matches.
	- Rebel Óg League Information Night – information night for coaches of Fe7 –
	Fe11 to take place on February 26 th in club (after referee workshop) – each team
	to have at least one rep present at information night.
	- Coaching Courses: Youth workshop (12-18yrs) to be held at club by GDA before
	end of April – Martin to look at possibility of holding this workshop at CBS.
	- Suicide Awareness: Date ASAP for course to be confirmed by Ingrid.
	- 2017 Benchmarking Awards Ceremony – As part of the 2017 Benchmarking
	awards ceremony, Cork GAA are holding coaching day at Pairc Uí Caoimh – it's
	important for coaches of Fe12 upwards to attend – contact Martin if interested.
	- Data Protection – Information day in Mallow on March 22 nd
	- Mike Quirke – to be asked to speak to club on "Community of Practice". TBC
С	First Aid:
	- First aid bags can be updated from Murphy's Pharmacy, Midleton if required.
	- DEFIBILOTAR Access Code: 0000 ✓ (NB ✓ needs to be after 0000).
D	Player Registration/ Membership:
	- Registration date for all clubs taking place on Saturday morning February 24 th in
	lounge of GAA Club between 10am & 1pm (Adult/ Juvenile/ Camogie/ Ladies
	Football) – all assistance would be very helpful.
E	GAA Injury Benefit:
	- Club awaiting confirmation regarding cover period – latest advice is that all
	players need to be registered on or before January 01st each year in order to be
	covered by GAA Injury Benefit scheme. Membership can be paid before March
	31st. Tracy to re-register all players listed from 2017 ASAP.
F	Team Gradings:
	 U16 application to Eastern division awaiting confirmation from Board.
	- Fe15 C3 Hurling; Request from Jerry Smith to allow Fe15 C3 hurling to play in one
	of the weaker FE16 groups. Michael to seek confirmation ASAP.
G	Gear:
	- Ruth has now submitted order for new gear.
Н	Online Booking System:
	- Some management systems and who will have access to it to edit yet to be fully
	agreed on - waiting for confirmation from adult club.
ļ	Camps:
	- Easter Camp - 2 days proposed (1 hurling / 1 football) Wednesday 4 th April 10am
	-1pm (2nd date TBC) – Martin McSweeney & Paudie O'Brien to coordinate.
	- Cúl Camps to take place over 2 weeks during the summer – July 2 nd & August 7 th
	coordinators to be selected ASAP for each week – information to be online on
	March 1 st . Cúl camps open to boys and girls.
j	Other Business:
	- Main pitch booked for Juvenile activity every Saturday between 10-2pm –
	request that 10-5pm be provided as first option.
	- St. Patrick's Day Parade walking with Fe6 – Fe10.
	- Lip Sync tickets on sale soon at €30 each
	- John Ferriter to be copied in on all emails regarding fixtures.
	- Letter to parents of new Fe13 to be issued at start of new season regarding
	players going back to Fe12 – players on the age must go back & must train & play
	first with Fe12 group.